
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If Yes, you are invited to attend a workshop on 
Financial Preparedness, including information on 
your Teachers Retirement benefits, other financial 

options such as 403(b)s, and Degrees, Not Debt.    
 
 

The workshop is for teachers with no service in one of 
the state’s public pension systems prior to January 1, 

2011 (considered a Tier II member).  Recent changes 
to your Teachers Retirement System (TRS) Pension can 

affect your ability to retire on your own terms.   
 

Learn what you can do now. 
 

 
If you are carrying student debt you will also want to 
attend this important workshop. You may qualify for 
Public Service Debt Forgiveness. 
 

 

 

Please join us: 
 
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 
Time: 4:30 p.m. 
Location: IEA Elgin Office 
 2250 Point Blvd, Suite 400 
 Elgin, IL  60123 

 
 

www.TheETA.org 

The workshop will begin with a 
session by a Teachers Retirement 
System (TRS) counselor who will 
share info about TRS pensions and 
benefits for Tier II. 
 

Followed by NEA Member Benefit 
Specialist who will provide tips on 
financial planning. 
 

Lastly, if you have student loans, there 
will be a brief session on Degrees Not 
Debt.  Learn about Student/Parent 
Plus loan repayment options especially 
for public education employees. 

To register, go to www.TheETA.org and click the graphic in the banner.   
Space is limited, so please register asap. 

 

Further ?’s, please contact IEA Elgin office: 847-428-7640. 
 
. 

 

Have Questions about your Financial Future?  
Do you have student loans to repay? 

Register no later than May 1, 2017  

http://theeta.org/2017/04/12/trs-tier-ii-financial-seminar/
http://www.theeta.org/

